
 

 
 

 
Board of Directors’ Meeting  
9 December 2021 
 

Agenda item 305/21 (b) 

Report 
Guardian of Safe Working Hours (GoSW) Report 01 Aug – 31 Oct 2021 - 
Dr Bridget Barrowclough 

Executive Lead Acting Medical Director  - Dr John Jones 

 

Link to strategic pillar: Link to CQC domain: 

Our patients and community √ Safe √ 

Our people √ Effective √ 

Our service delivery √ Caring √ 

Our partners  Responsive √ 

Our governance  Well Led √ 

 

Report recommendations: Link to BAF / risk: 

For assurance √  

For decision / approval  Link to risk register: 

For review / discussion   

For noting  

For information  

For consent  

Presented to: - 

Dependent upon 
(if applicable): 

- 

Executive 
summary: 

It is a requirement of the Junior Doctor (JD) Contract 2016 
for the Trust Guardian of Safe Working Hours to hold 
responsibility for ensuring that issues of compliance with 
safe working hours are addressed in accordance with its 
Terms and Conditions of Service (TCS).  
This report provides quantitative data around safe working 
hours reported by Junior Doctors and Dentists in Training for 
Q1 2021.  
Concerns regarding the working practice of Foundation 
trainees in the Surgical Division have been addressed in 
part. 

Concerns regarding the data required to assure the Board of 
Directors that JDs continue to work within their safe limits 
persist. 
31 Exception Reports were received in this quarter. 
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